
 

Dear Parents,  

It was great to finally catch up with all of you at Parents’ Evening and discuss your 
child’s learning. This term is always extremely busy but is one of the most enjoyable as 
we lead up to Christmas.  

Coats and Wellies 

Just a gentle reminder that as the weather changes all children must have a coat and all 
children must have wellies at break and lunch times to be able to access the field during 
all weathers.  

P.E  

There will be no change regarding P.E kits this term. We will be having P.E on a Thursday 
(Future Stars) and a Friday afternoon (weather permitting). 

Learning 

This term in History, we are going to be continuing our learning about Prehistoric Britain 
moving from the Neolithic Period up to the beginning of the Iron Age. It is an extremely 
exciting period of time and I’m sure the children will enjoy becoming experts about this 
period of time. 

 

 

Meanwhile, in Geography we are going to be studying some of the local Rivers and 
thinking about why people decided to settle in Cromhall. Additionally, in Science we are 
going to be continuing learning about rocks, fossils and soils. You can find out more about 
our learning by looking at the topic web with letter.  

Home Learning 

On the back of this letter you will find this terms home learning. In the final week of 
term, we will be sharing the completed Home Learning. Please email any photos or digital 
versions of their learning rather than bringing it in due to the current Government 
guidance.  

However, I also understand that Home Learning can also look very different. Therefore, 
I have also updated the School Home Learning Platform to include lots of different 
activities for Maths, Timestables, Writing, Spellings and Phonics within the Year 3 and 4 
Google Drive folder. Within the folder you will find a range of activities but don’t feel 
you need to complete them all. 

Please don’t hesitate to make an appointment to see me if you have any issues you would 
like to discuss. I am really excited about this year and the wonderful learning 
opportunities your children will have this term.  

Best wishes,  

Mr Manning 

 


